
 

 

 

First Tee – New Hampshire FAQ – COVID Version  Updated – 4/14/2022 

Can I register for programs right now? 

Yes, you can register through our First Tee website by clicking HERE.  If a class is open 
you will be able to add it to your shopping cart and complete registration.   

 

What are you doing to ensure the kids safety? 

- Class sizes will be a maximum of 12 kids, 2 coaches and 1 volunteer, classes for 
5 1/2 & 6-year-olds will be a maximum of 6 kids to start the season. 

- We will be practicing social distancing according to guidelines of 6 feet or 
more throughout class 

- Check-in will take place outside to the right of the practice green.  
- Sanitization and disinfection practices will be increased 
- Hand sanitizer will be available 

What if we need to borrow clubs? 

There will be a question during registration that asks if clubs are needed.  You will be 
able to fill in the dexterity as well as the height, please be very close when entering 
height.  If you are not sure of the dexterity it is typically the natural stance your 
participant would take to hit a baseball. 

Are the kids and coaches required to wear facemasks? 

No, any individual may choose to wear a mask if they wish, and we encourage 
everyone to make the choice they and their family are most comfortable with.  
Additionally, if any individuals or families are not comfortable with these updated 
guidelines going into our summer programs, we respect and appreciate those 
opinions and would be happy to discuss refunds if needed.  We do ask that you 
come with a facemask packed in your golf bag or pocket in case we experience 
inclement weather and need to go inside while it passes. 

 

https://firsttee.force.com/TFT_login?website=www.firstteenh.org


What can I, as a parent/guardian, do to get ready for class? 

- If your participant or anyone within the household is under the weather, please 
refrain from coming to class.  We can either move your participant to a later 
class or offer you a refund.   

- Make sure your participant has appropriate size clubs.  As a reference the 
driver of the set should come up to the sternum. 

Will the First Tee office be open? 

The First Tee office will remain closed to the public for the time being for the health 
and safety of staff and coaches.  The restroom will be open for participants only, 
Sagamore Learning Center has 2 bathrooms upstairs that parents and siblings are 
able to utilize. 

Can we bring water or a snack? 

Please bring your own filled water bottle or snack.  Although we do not take snack 
and drink breaks for classes. 

If we registered for a class, but we are not quite comfortable being around others, 
what are our options? 

We completely understand there will be different comfort levels.  So, if you are not 
quite ready to be around others and want to wait that is fine.  We can move your 
participant to another class or simply offer you a refund.  We simply ask that you give 
us more than 48 hours’ notice as most classes will have a waitlist and we want to be 
respectful of their position on the waitlist. 

Can I come and watch the class from a distance?   

While you are welcome to watch from a distance, we have found participants 
become very distracted when they can see their parents/guardians watching.  As a 
favor to your participant and coaches you are welcome to observe discretely if you 
feel you must. 

 

 

 


